

## News Bulletin 2018/19 Edition 6

Risk Management and Reassurance

## Inside

Page 2: Welcome Caroline Harrison, Data Protection Specialist!

Page 3: Let's Talk GDPR

Page 4: Wellbeing Update with LeaderPulse

Pages 5-7: Compulsory Relationships Education in Primaries in 2020

Page 8: Asbestos Update from Karen Williams: Summer Works.

Page 9-10: Outdoor Learning Update including summer water safety and D of E.

Page 11: Mythbusting: Burns and Scalds; Internet Safety

Page 12: Emails from Bill; Warning and banning; batphone stats

Page 13-14: Safeguarding Update from Mandy Parry: Knife Crime, with comment from Bill

Page 15: Energy Check Company

Page 16: Support and Training Update including testimonial for DS' Audit Preparation Advice!

Pages 18-20: Top Tips for Summer / forward-planning

Page 21: Got a problem - call DS!

Page 22: Key people in Delegated Services

Bill Crocker's contact details: Telephone: 07795 190 130

Email: bill.crocker@delegatedservices.org

twitter.com/delegatedserv www.delegatedservices.org

Please share this bulletin ("in-house" only!) with colleagues and governors and put it on the noticeboard!

Welcome to the bumper summer edition 6, full of useful information and timely top tips, amongst other content crafted by our advisors and network of professionals!

In this edition, **LeaderPulse** are back with a wellbeing article and at the first anniversary of the GDPR regs, we also welcome **Caroline Harrison**, Data Protection Specialist. Roger Smith has been busy – he has also forged a partnership with a new **energy check company** (more inside)!

We then cover the compulsory relationships education in primaries from 2020, including a very gratefully received contribution from Jamie Barry, Head of Parson St on his work on LGBT awareness. Are you prepared for the changes?

**Karen Williams** is back with advice on summer works and **Claire Leheup** with timely Outdoor Learning content on D of E and water safety. **Mandy Parry's** safeguarding update this time round is on knife crime, with comment from me afterwards.

Our support and training update also includes lockdown advice, sadly an increasingly non-optional part of educational establishments' training. Please remember, also, DS can assist customers post-incident/threat in a range of ways from communications through trauma and counselling support to risk review.

We then include a few 'plan-ahead' items for you. Bonfire night can creep on you sooner than you think! Now is the time to start carefully planning an event for this time, seeking assistance if required.

Enjoy!

Best wishes,

**Bill Crocker** 

**Executive Director** 

